
 
 

14 June 
Recycling Collection 
 
 

21 June  
Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

         

6 June 2016 

 
 
SHIRE OF MT MARSHALL MEDICAL SERVICES UPDATE 
 
On behalf of the Kununoppin Medical Practice Committee, consisting 
of the Shires of Trayning, Mt Marshall, Mukinbudin and Nungarin, we 
are very pleased to advise that on Friday 3 June 2016 the committee 
has successfully negotiated an agreement with Dr Brian Walker to 
manage the Kununoppin Medical Practice from 1 July 2016. 
 
This agreement is subject to formal endorsement at each member 
Shire’s next ordinary Council meeting, however each Shire               
representative in attendance on Friday was happy to make this         
announcement as soon as possible, as they are very aware of the high 
level of community interest in this matter. 
 
As previously advised Dr Griffies will continue to provide the regular 
medical services until 30 June 2016 as normal. 
 
We thank you for your patience and your continued support. Should 
you wish to make an appointment to see Dr Griffies between now and  
30 June, or with Dr Walker as of 1 July please phone Alison at the 
Kununoppin Medical Practice on 9683 0204. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Left to Right. Cr Gary Shadbolt, Cr Rachel Kirby, Dr Brian Walker, Cr 
Eileen O’Connell and Cr Geoff Waters  
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